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December 16, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear 8th Grade Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend Manalapan High School’s Eighth Grade Orientation on Wednesday, 
January 19, 2022 beginning at 6:30 pm in our high school auditorium. 
 
The evening's program is designed to introduce you to the academic programs and educational 
opportunities available at Manalapan High School. The program will consist of an overview of school 
programs, curriculum offerings, and the registration process for the 2022-2023 school year. 
Additionally, you will have an opportunity to explore our open house of electives and core course 
offerings after the presentation. 
 
We would also like to invite the parents of our special education students to meet with Special Education 
Supervisor, Ms. Carollee Moorefield, and members of our Special Education Department in the Media 
Center on Wednesday, January 19, 2022 beginning at 6:00 pm. This is an opportunity to learn about 
our special education program and offerings. 
 
In case of inclement weather, Eighth Grade Orientation will take place on Thursday, January 20, 2022 
beginning at the same times noted above. We look forward to seeing you at our Eighth Grade 
Orientation on Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 6:30 pm. Welcome to Manalapan High School.  
  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Michael Dillon 


